
March 4, 1992 

Custom Catering 
Mr. Emile Stieffel 
4100 Gen. de Gaulle 
New Grieans, LA 707 31 

Dear Mr. Stieffel: 

Thank you so very much for contributing to Loyola University Alumni Association's 
scholarship fundraiser "Memories...-The Way We Were." The fundraiser to be held 
Saturday, May 16, 1992, will assist current outstanding students at Loyola. 

Your donation of an entree is most welcome and very generous. The committee w o ~ ~ l d  
appreciate your confirmation of this donation by completing the enclosed form. Please 
return the form to Loyola University Alumni Association, 721 4 St. Charles Ave., Box 
909, New Orleans, LA 701 18. 

Thank you for helping to ensure the success of this gala. The committee will finalize 
plans with you as soon as we receive your form. 

With Thanks, 

Kathleen McGregor, Food &chair Charles Brennan, Food Co-Chair 

~a~ ~ a n e ~ e c k e r ,  Chair 


